
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                    Thursday 19th October                  

 

Dear Parents and carers,  
 
Firstly, I’d like to say a BIG thank you for the support and interest you’ve shown in your 
child’s first term at school and to the EYFS team. From RWInc sessions and meetings to 
aspiration day where the children came dressed up in all manner of costumes, these first 
few weeks have been very busy and very rewarding. 
 
I’m writing to you to let you know that after half term Mrs Reed (who currently teaches 
at Beechwood on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday) will be teaching in EYFS on a 
Thursday and Friday. This will provide a more consistent staffing environment for the 
children. 
 
Mrs Reed brings with her many years of teaching experience in Early Years and can’t wait 
to get started.  
 
Mrs Harvey will be teaching at Oakwood Primary and remains within Discovery Trust. 
Mrs Delafield will be supporting and teaching pupils in other parts of the school. We 
thank them both for the support and dedication they’ve shown the children this term. 
 
Again, thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions or queries, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Thank you, and I hope you have a lovely half term break. 
 
Paul Arnold. 
Senior Head of School 
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